
 
 

GUIDELINES FOR REOPENING 
 
 

Dear Star of David family, 
 
As announced on May 24, 2020; we are reopening Sunday service.  We want to ensure you that we are 
thinking of you and your family as we transition back into the house.  Please review and consider the 
outlined points before deciding to attend. 
 
Beginning Sunday, May 31, 2020 we will offer two service times: 
 

• 9:30am PT  

• 11:00am PT  

Note: We will not be at full capacity in each service.  If you attended 11:00am PT in the past, we ask you 
to consider 9:30am PT. 
 
 
Guidelines: 
 
• If you are not ready to attend an in-person service, please do not feel any pressure. The church will 
support your decision and you will not be criticized. We encourage you to stay home and watch the 
online service. (Scripture you can meditate on 2 Timothy 1:7, Philippians 4:6-7) 

• We are here for you.  Leaders will be available online during service; you can request prayer via 
Facebook Live chat.   

 
• If you are sick, or have been sick within the past two weeks, you should stay home and watch the 
service online. (Scripture you can meditate on Jeremiah 30:17, Psalm 77:14) 

• We believe Jesus is the healer and we are available to pray with you and meet you 1:1.  Leader’s 
will also be available online during service; you can request prayer via Facebook Live chat. 

 
• If you have compromised health, it is recommended that you stay home and watch the service online.  
(Scripture you can meditate on Jeremiah 30:17, Acts 19:11) 
 
  
If you do attend, please love your neighbor, respect and care for others by following these guidelines 
 
• If you feel the need to wear a mask, you are more than welcome to.   



 
• We will practice social distancing. Chair rows have been set apart. You may sit next to the members of 
your household or with those who came to church with you.  For everyone else, please respect each 
other by creating a 3-chair distance during the service.  
 
• All touchable surfaces will be thoroughly cleaned and fully disinfected.  
  
• Bathrooms are sanitized and cleaned.  Hand Soap in the restrooms.  Lysol/Cleaning wipes provided in 
restrooms for folks to wipe after use. 
 
• Please respect others by getting consent to shake hands during any service or study 
 
• There will be no Children's ministry for the first 30 days. Kids will join their families in the worship 
service.  
 
• Rather than passing the offering buckets, you can drop envelopes into the basket in the sanctuary or 
continue to give our 4 ways (PayPal, Mail-in, CashApp, Text to Give) 
 

• Corporate Worship: We ask that you worship from your where you and your family are seated.  

  

As always, our facility is cleaned after every use.  Thoroughly wiped down after each service and class.  

We have sanitizer in the foyer and upfront for congregants.   

The information above is in accordance with applicable Insurance and State guidelines and we believe 
everyone will respect them. 
 
 
God bless, 
 
Ramon Rubio, Anita Rubio 
Senior Pastors, SOD Modesto 
 


